
   
 

                

 
 

Executive Head Teacher – Mr Ashley Parry 
 
Thornsett Primary School                                                    Newtown Primary School 
Aspenshaw Road                                                                                                         Buxton Road 
Birch Vale                                                                                                                          New Mills 
High Peak                                                                                                                        High Peak 
SK22 1AT                                                                                                                         SK22 3JS 
01663 744391                                                                                                           01663 744358 
info@thornsett.derbyshire.sch.uk                                                info@newtown.derbyshire.sch.uk 
www.thornsett.derbyshire.sch.uk                                                       www.newtownprimary.org.uk 
 
29.6.22 
 
NEWTOWN CLASS ORGANISATION 2022-23 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
As we come towards the end of another school year, we are able to share the class organisation for our 
next school year. Classes will be organised as follows: 
 
Acorns Class (Reception / Year One) 
Mrs Holt will be the class teacher and continue to be supported by Mrs McCartney and Miss Andrews. 
 
Seedlings Class (Year Two / Year Three) 
Mrs Jones will be the class teacher and be supported by an additional teaching assistant to be appointed 
before the end of term. 
 
Saplings Class (Year Four / Year Five) 
Miss Thompstone-Pascoe will be the class teacher and be supported by Miss Birchenall and an 
additional teaching assistant to be appointed before the end of term. 
 
Oak Class (Year Six) 
Miss Fitzpatrick will be the class teacher and be supported by Miss Bramwell. 
 
As always, we utilise our excellent ratio of staff to children to facilitate learning in smaller groups. Mrs Nui 
and Mrs Jodrell will also deliver weekly additional intervention / support sessions to small groups of 
children. 
 
On Wednesday 13th July there will be a transition day – Year Six will be at High School, whilst Reception 
to Year Five will meet up as their classes outlined above.  
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Mr Parry and the Newtown Team 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


